
 

 

 

 

17th June, 2021. 

 

Dear Staff and Students of the College:  

It is with great joy and honour that the Administration of this prestigious institution takes this 

opportunity to formally apprise you, that our dear Principal Viola Rowe, has completed her 

doctoral studies. 

Consequently, professional ethics dictate that she be addressed as Dr. Viola Rowe A.A, especially 

in formal settings. In addition, the letters following her name is indicative of her being a National 

Awardee, the recipient of the Golden Arrow of Achievement. This, she obtained for her 

distinguished service to Education and especially our noble institution. 

Dr. Viola Rowe’s thesis, in the area of “Globalization and internationalisation of Higher 

Education” has received high commendations. It is important to note that sections of her 

research will be published. 

Please feel free to express heartfelt congratulations to our dear Principal for her valuable and 

honourable achievement, as she never once abandoned her duty and dedication to our College. 

Celebratory regards!!! 

 

    
Vice Principal- Administration. 
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